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Dear Prospective Calculus Honor Students and Guardians, 

We’re excited to welcome you to Calculus Honor! 

Attached is an optional Summer Math Review Packet designed for students whose registration 
has been approved. While completing this packet is not required, we strongly recommend it as a 
valuable opportunity to prepare for the course. 

The goal of this review is to help you strengthen key concepts from Algebra and Pre-Calculus—
skills that are essential for success in Calculus. The packet includes practice problems and 
helpful online resources to guide your review and support you if you get stuck. Answers are 
included at the end so you can check your work and make corrections as needed. 

Students who complete the packet and show all work on a separate sheet of paper will be eligible 
for extra credit if submitted during the second week of school. 

In our experience, students who take time to review over the summer are better prepared, more 
confident, and tend to excel in the course. On the other hand, those who skip this step sometimes 
encounter difficulties later. 

We suggest starting the packet sometime in July, once you’ve had a chance to enjoy a well-
earned break. This will help ease your transition into the school year, reduce stress, and lighten 
your nightly homework load. 

We hope you have a fun, restful summer, and we look forward to exploring the exciting world of 
Calculus with you this fall! 

Warm regards, 
The Calculus Teaching Team 

	


